EXHIBIT D

CENTURYTEL OF OHIO, INC. d/b/a CENTURYLINK

CUSTOMER NOTICE
In compliance with OAC 4901:1-6-07 Customer Notice Requirements, CenturyTel of Ohio, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink will send the following bill messages on customer bills beginning January 1, 2017.
CenturyLink of Ohio Residential Notice - Removal of Returned Check Charge from Tariff
RESIDENCE: Subject to approval by the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO), effective March 1, 2017, the Returned Check Charge assessed by your local service provider when payment is rejected by the customer’s banking institution will be located in the CenturyTel of Ohio, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink Non-Bles Price List which may be found at www.centurylink.com/tariffs.  No action is required of you.  The amount of the charge is not changing at this time.  You will be notified of any changes in the future.  If you have any questions, please contact a Customer Care Representative at the telephone number printed on your bill. Thank you for choosing CenturyLink for your communication needs—we value you as our customer.
Residential customers: 17112

Bill Message #: 1252116

CenturyLink of Ohio Business Notice - Removal of Returned Check Charge from Tariff
BUSINESS: Subject to approval by the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO), effective March 1, 2017, the Returned Check Charge assessed by your local service provider when payment is rejected by the customer’s banking institution will be located in the CenturyTel of Ohio, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink Non-Bles Price List which may be found at www.centurylink.com/tariffs.  No action is required of you.  The amount of the charge is not changing at this time.  You will be notified of any changes in the future.  If you have any questions, please contact a Customer Care Representative at the telephone number printed on your bill. Thank you for choosing CenturyLink for your communication needs—we value you as our customer.

Business customers: 8401
Bill Message #: 1252216
